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On behalf of the Polish Olympic Committee and its Fair Play Club chaired by Mrs Hanna
Wawrowska, I would like to extend, Dear Mr President, my warmest congratulations on the occasion of the
25" Anniversary of the European Fair Play Movement.

The contribution of the Fair Play Idea to the European and worldwide sports enriches our activities
in favour of promoting Olympic and sports values. As it was said, by a very famous Polish sports Journalist
and diplomat, honorary member of the POC Fair Play Club, Mr. Tadeusz Olszaniski: T he Fair Play
is essential for sport and life as well. Fair Play, consider as a sport value, is strongly connected with every
day life. People who remain faithful to Fair Play may see its pure virtue”.

We are very proud that among many activists working for the promotion of the Fair Play idea,
Poland has been represented by respected authorities: Professors Zofia and Ryszard Zukowski, Professor
Halina Zdebska — Biziewska and Professor Kajetan Hgdzelek.

For the whole sports community, the 25th Anniversary of the European Fair Play Committee is an
important moment of sharing the same human values that are universal and immutable. Please accept, Dear
Mr. President, our best and sincerest wishes of much successes and fruitful development of the European

Fair Play Committee in favour of Fair Play idea which remains a crucial value for the Olympic Movement.
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